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Dear Parent:

Bevaris Alliance has partnered with GPSpay.net to bring you a new mobile app solution to pre-pay your
student’s meal account. This partnership provides the mobile capability parents have requested. You can
fund your student’s account through a shared wallet and view your student’s food purchases in real time!

To participate in this food service program, please create a Parent Account. Follow the steps below to get
started:

On your mobile device download the GPSpay app from your app store and/or in your browser head to
GPSpay.net:

Your School Code is: SHS

¢ Create a Parent Account by following the prompts.

¢ You will receive an email with a verification code

¢ Enter your verification code to verify your account

¢ Add each of your students by clicking Student’s then the plus (+) sign in the top right-hand corner.
¢ In the student ID section, enter your student’s School ID#

¢ Once your student(s) is added you will be able to add funds by selecting the Funds tab

¢ To view Transaction History, select the History tab.

* Where applicable, a QR Code will be generated and can be shared with your student(s) for the purpose of mobile
authentication in line. Simply click on the Scan tab at the bottom of your “Students” screen then click on the tab
“Set as Default” to share.

A parent account can be linked to many students, but a student can only be linked to one parent. Parent
login information can be shared to allow multiple people to add funds or pre-order, including your
students if desired.

Fee Summary

Credit/Debit transactions have a 4.25% convenience fee both in line and online, with a minimum $5.00 purchase in line, and a
minimum transaction of $25.00 when adding funds to an account online.

Transactions using ACH (Checking or Savings) will incur a $2.00 flat fee regardless of the amount. When utilizing ACH, a
maximum transfer of $500.00 is permitted.

No checks or cash will be taken onsite to be applied to a shared wallet.
All account balances from last year will be reflected on your new account. Any money that is not spent by the end of the school

year will be available the following school year. If you have any questions about this or any other food service program, please
contact franchisee info GPSpaynet@gmail.com



